
Carson Valley Women’s Golf Club 

General Membership Minutes 

May 3, 2016 

 
 

1. Welcome – Sherri Thorne lead the general Meeting. 

2. Linda Davis – Thanked the gals doing a good job checking in each week. 

3. Linda Johnson – Went over the Invitational about what still needs to be done.  Also with a request of 

more volunteer help.   

4. Mary Fesenmaier- Gave a report on the scholarship applicants.  Four girls applied from Douglas County.  

Kathy Belvel motioned that we take two girls and give each $500.00 in scholarship money.  It was 

seconded.  A vote was taken and passed. 

5. Home to Home – Sue Eropkin working on field trips to other clubs.  Ask for feedback from members and 

it was positive. 

6. Priscilla Kramer – Went over the HSTP book, with signups and play dates. 

7. Ginny told the Joke of the day.  

8. $88.00 was collected from the ’50-50’ raffle with Sue Eropkin having the winning ticket.  

9. About 30 gals were present at the meeting. 

 

 

          The next general membership meeting will on Tuesday June 14, 2016 following golf. 

 

                       Respectfully Submitted, 

 

                                 Cindy Shultz, Secretary 

 


